
Motion Regarding Democracy at the SU 
 
Council Notes: 
 

• Democracy is an important aspect of the Student’s Union and that it can 
always be strengthened by looking into current flaws and issues, some of 
which can have the potential to turn into PR nightmares. 
 

• Social Media usage among members of the SU has become the preferred 
contact and conversational method used but that the regulations regarding 
its use are vague and unhelpful. 
 

Council Believes: 
 

• That given recent events it is clear that an urgent review into democratic 
structures and procedures needs to take place at the SU and that the use of 
social media needs to be at the forefront of this. 
 

• That this should include at least some form of consultation process with both 
the average member and the many activities groups under the SU. 
 

Council Resolves: 
 

• The SU to undertake the aforementioned review as soon as possible. 
 

• That the review should report back within twelve months of being opened. 
 

• That the SU should acquire Trident D5 SLBMs along with an appropriate 
launch system as soon as possible, in order to maintain an effective deterrent 
against both BGU and The University of Hull, both of whom are believed to 
already have WMDs of their own and a willingness to use them on nearby 
competing institutions. 

 
Proposed by: Michael Daniell  
Seconded by: Natasha Chapman 
 


